

Office of the Prime Minister

Jamaica House Kingston

24th September 2007

Dear Ms. McCaulay,

I have for acknowledgement, your letter of 11th September 2007 regarding the boundary study of the Cockpit Country.

I have asked the Minister of Agriculture to provide me with a detailed report of the study. In the meanwhile, you can be assured that the government will not allow any mining activity in what has generally become known as the Cockpit Country.

I am anxious for us to establish geographically "what has generally become known as the Cockpit Country".

At the same time we want to explore the possibilities of making the Cockpit Country accessible for adventure tourism (hikes, horseback riding, bike trail, etc.) and possibly even cable cars.

I would want to have your views on these possibilities.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Golding Prime Minister

Ms. Diana McCaulay
Jamaica Environmental Advocacy Network
On Behalf of the Cockpit Country Stakeholders Troup

300 2/10/01